A y

StagBreweryRedevelopment

From:

Sent: -— 17 April 2018 15:20

To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Stag Brewery Application
Dear Sirs,

Reference number 18/0549/FUL.

1 wish to raise concerns on the above.

.1‘hese are that vehicles involved in the construction will add to the very heavy traffic that travels
up and down Lower Richmond Road, SW14.

We live at 139, and are very concerned about the pollution , which already is very high, will get
close to dangerous levels with all the extra traffic that will occur, not only during constrution
but after.

We have a drive way, and feel the very high level of traffic will mak it even more difficult to
even get out of our own driveway.

1 hope these views are taken into consideration.
Yours faithfully,

eter Sheldrake
139 Lower Richmond Road,

Mortlake,
SW14 7THX.
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